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NEWS FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

August 23, 2020 

 

AG Kaul Statement on the COVID-19 Death of Dane County Sheriff’s 

Deputy 

 

MADISON, Wis. – Attorney General Josh Kaul today issued the following the 

statement following the death of Dane County Sheriff’s Deputy Richard "Rick" 

Treadwell: 

 

“Today we mourn the death of Dane County Sheriff’s Deputy Rick Treadwell. All of 

Wisconsin law enforcement stands beside Rick’s family, friends, and coworkers at the 

Dane County Sheriff’s Office.  

 

As a training deputy, Rick was able to impact each new generation of sheriff’s deputy 

in Dane County. This important and honorable public service made communities in 

Wisconsin safer, and the legacy of his service will continue through the work of the 

many deputies he trained.” 

mailto:dojcommunications@doj.state.wi.us

